
 

MEMO 
 

PLANNING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
 
To: Plan Commission  

From: Dave Kittel, Director of Planning and Community Development 

Date: 11/18/2024 

Re: Storage Container Ordinance  

 

To follow up from the discussion previously staff have finalized an ordinance for storage 
containers. The ordinance addresses the items discussed by the plan commission and 
limits the use of these containers in residential areas while still allowing provisions to have 
shipping containers for moving/temporary use. This ordinance would be added to section 
17.32 Supplementary District Regulations. The ordinance is attached to this memo for 
review. 
 
Recommendation:  
 
Send the Ordinance to review by the Legislative Committee and hold a hearing at Common 
Council and recommend approval of the Ordinance regulating Storage Containers.   


